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 Silver Meet Volunteers – HELP NEEDED   
The 2023 Niagara Championship Qualifier (Silver) Meet is next week – Friday, February 
24th through Sunday, February 26th.   
 
Since this is our largest meet, we are asking for help from all Titan families even if your 
swimmer is not participating in the meet. Volunteer Opportunities FOR ALL FIVE 
SESSIONS are still available to sign up!  As of today, we need Timers, Traffic Coordinators, 
Program Sales, Lane Coordinators, and Announcers.  None of these positions require any 
previous experience or training.  Please sign up using the Job Signup link under the Events 
section of our website. 
 
Once this meet is completed, we will only have 2 TTSC hosted meets left this season – 
Natalie Lewis in May and End of Summer in August – so make sure to take advantage of 
the large number of opportunities available for this meet to fulfil your Family Participation 
Requirements.  
 

Titan Apparel – Current Availability 
We currently have two optional apparel items available for ordering: 
 
2023 Gold Team Apparel – Orders Due 2/27/23 
Titan t-shirt apparel for both upcoming Niagara Championship (Gold) meets is now 
available through our partner D&T Graphics. If you would like to place an order, please 
visit our website under Titans Merch or use this link: 
https://goldteam23.itemorder.com/shop/home/ 

• All orders MUST be placed by 2/27/23.  There are no 
exceptions, and no late orders will be accepted.    

• Orders will be mailed directly to you in time for the start of the meet  

SwimOutlet TTSC Store 
Great news!  We have partnered with SwimOutlet to offer our team free online 
memberships AND up to 20% off accessories, swimsuits, and apparel. 
 

To shop our store, visit our website under Titans Merch OR use this 
link: 
 
https://www.swimoutlet.com/collections/ttsc 
 
Although we do not have an official suit or brand affiliation, we 
have included in our store some of the most popular options 
available as well as accessories too. 

 
Check your emails today for an offer from SwimOutlet for the FREE SwimOutlet+ 
Membership. * This is normally $4.95 a year, but as a member of our club you are 
receiving this FREE. This membership will provide YOU with up to 20% discounts AND 5% 
rewards on every purchase. In addition, using our link also gives our club 3% cash back! 
*If you already have a paid membership, then it has been extended.  
 

 

Got Questions? 
Swimmer Related – 
(Anything about your swimmer’s 
progress, meet entry related): 
Contact your swimmer’s coach  
via information found on website 
under Coaches tab 
 
Account Related -  
(Anything about your Titan account,  
billing, registration, website)  
Email 
tonawandatitansswimclub@gmail.com 
 
Website 
Current schedule information,  
Event information, last minute  
communications, handbook: 
  
www.titanswimming.com 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
Clarence Dog Days of Winter Meet 
2.18.23 
 
Niagara Championship Qualifier 
2.24.23 – 2.26.23 
 
Titan Gold Team Apparel Orders Due 
2.27.23 
 
Titan Open Gold Team Spaghetti Dinner 
3.8.23  
 
Niagara LSC Short Course Open 
Championships 
3.10.23 – 3.12.23 
 
Niagara LSC Short Course 14 & Under 
Championships  
3.17.23 – 3.19.23 
 
Titan 14 & Under Gold Team Spaghetti 
Dinner 
3.18.23 
 
2023 Titan Banquet 
4.29.23 
 
 
 



 

  Silver Meet Supply Donations   
As mentioned in the 2022-2023 Handbook families from ALL levels regardless of 
participation are asked to assist in preparations for TTSC hosted meets by donating food 
or supplies to help us reduce the operational costs of our team meets.   
  
For the Silver Meet, food/supply donation needs equate to approximately $10 for each 
family. These can be donated in form of a store-bought item(s) from a predetermined list 
of needs OR can be automatically charged to your Titan account in the amount of $10 to 
go towards the purchase of these items.    
The list of items needed for the Silver Meet can be found here:   
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040b4da4ae2dabf58-ttsc2#/ 
 
If you would like to NOT be charged the $10 family donation and instead bring in an 
item, please sign up via the link above. If you prefer not to worry about shopping and 
would like to be charged the $10 that will occur on Wednesday, 2/23 and no further 
action on your behalf will be required. 
 

SAVE THE DATES: Titan Gold Team – Spaghetti Dinners 
Continuing with our annual tradition, we are once again coordinating team spaghetti 
dinners prior to Short Course Championships.  These are great team building events and 
a way for the swimmers to get ready for meets! 

• The first will be for our Open Gold Team participants ONLY and will take place in 
the hospitality room at the Aquatic Fitness Center on Wednesday, March 8th after 
7/8 practice (approximately 7:30PM).   

• The second will be for our 14 & Under Gold Team participants and their families 
and will take place at the team hotel on Saturday, March 18th in the evening.  

RSVP forms will be sent to meet participants via email the week before the meets.  All 
meet participants are strongly encouraged to attend.  
 

14 & U Championships Hotel Block – LAST CHANCE 
LAST CHANCE:  Reservations for our group block in our team hotel in Webster will close 
TOMORROW – 2/16/23.  Please click on the link below to reserve your space: 

• Niagara 14 & Under Championships (3/17 – 3/19), Webster, NY:  Holiday Inn – 
March 2022 

The link can also be found on our Titan website under the Latest News section – February 
Newsletter page.  If you would rather contact the hotel directly, please call (585) 872-
0900 and mention our team for the discounted rate. 
 

January 2023 Swimmer of the Month  
Congratulations to our Titan Swimmers of the Month for JANUARY 2023! These athletes 
have earned this honor based on practice attendance, accomplishments, attitude, 
growth, and work ethic.  Stop by the AFC to pick up your bag tag.   

• Stroke Development - Ellis Boyle 
• L1- Laila Tomsic 
• L2-Nathaniel Drullard 
• L3 Emmy Dewey 
• L4 Vivienne Cabin 
• L5 Kali Voelker 
• L6 Julia Cabin 
• L7 Juliana Haacker 
• L8 Brie Lorenz 

 

 
Did You Know? 
All Titans are required to have an 
active Aquatic Fitness Center (AFC) 
Membership or Titan Practice Pass 
to attend any Titan related practice 
or event.   
 
In addition, all swimmers MUST scan 
their ID prior to entering the pool at 
the AFC.   
 
If your swimmer does not have a  
picture ID for the AFC, please have 
them stop at the front desk to print 
one for them.  
 
 
Titan February Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to the following 
members of our Titan family: 

• Ava R 
• Caley V 
• Emma C 
• Dominic Z 
• Juliana H 
• Jackson F 
• Anna M 
• Eva S 
• Jeffrey L 
• Lily B 
• Mia S 
• Leighton H 

 


